
Yasmin / YAZ Multidistrict Litigation (MDL) Motion Filed Late July 
2009 
 

Requests Consolidation Of Federal Court Lawsuits Alleging Yasmin 
Or YAZ Caused Injury Such As Stroke, Heart Attack, Pulmonary 
Thrombosis, Deep Vein Thrombosis, And Death 
 
(Posted by Tom Lamb at www.DrugInjuryWatch.com on July 27, 2009; see http://bit.ly/GeVr2) 

On July 24, 2009 the United States Judicial Panel on Multidistrict Litigation (JPML) in Washington, D.C. 
received a motion requesting that all Yasmin and YAZ product liability lawsuits filed in the federal court 
system across the country be consolidated and transferred to Chief Judge James G. Carr of the United 
States District Court for the Northern District of Ohio.  Put otherwise, the motion ass for the creation of a 
Yasmin / YAZ MDL -- which is short for "multi-district litigation". 

According to the Yasmin / YAZ MDL motion papers, as of July 24, 2009 there had been at least 32 lawsuits 
filed in federal courts around the nation on behalf of women alleging that their use of the relatively new birth 
control pills Yasmin or YAZ caused serious personal injuries including deep vein thrombosis, pulmonary 
embolism, heart attack, stroke, kidney failure, seizures, gall bladder injuries, and death. 

The companies which have been commonly named as Defendants in these federal court Yasmin and YAZ 
lawsuits include: 

Bayer Corporation; 
Bayer Healthcare Pharmaceuticals, Inc.; 
Bayer Healthcare, LLC; and, 
Berlex Laboratories International, Inc. 

Next, the JPML will consider the motion papers and hold a hearing to determine whether the current lawsuit 
situation supports the creation of a Yasmin / YAZ MDL for all personal injury and wrongful death cases filed 
in the federal court system.  At present, the hearing date for this Yasmin / YAZ MDL motion is unknown. 

You can learn more about these lawsuits by visiting the YAZ, Yasmin, and Ocella Information Page over on 
our Drug Injury Law web site. 

________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Attorney Tom Lamb represents people in personal injury and wrongful death cases involving 
unsafe prescription drugs or medication errors. The above article was posted originally on his 

blog, Drug Injury Watch – with live links and readers’ Comments. 
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